
CITY OF PORTLAND, MAINE 
Legal Notice 

 
“ON-CALL” Trenchless Technology Services for Sewer Rehabilitation 

Bid #23039 
 
The City of Portland, Maine is accepting applications from contractors to provide “On-Call” 
Trenchless Technology Services. Sealed bids shall be submitted electronically to 
bidsubmit@portlandmaine.gov  with the name of the Bidder, Contract Name and Bid number in 
the subject line will be received until 3:30 p.m., Wednesday, January 10, 2023  at which time 
they will be opened and read, or by submitting via USPS, UPS, FedEx or in Person to the City of 
Portland, Purchasing Rm. 103, 389 Congress St., Portland ME 04101. 
 
The City of Portland is looking for a contractor to provide sewer rehabilitation utilizing 
Ultraviolet Cured Pipe Lining on an on-call basis to allow the City to rehabilitate pipe sections as 
needed. Trenchless services for the following: 
 

• UV Cured Pipe Lining (8” to 54”) 
• CIPP Sectional Repairs (8” to 54”) 
• Service Reinstatement 

 
It is the intent of the City to enter into an agreement with the firm based on the criteria included 
in the proposal for work as needed. There is no set amount of work for this contract. 
The above-named specifications and bids forms may obtained by contacting the Purchasing 
Office by phone (207) 874-8654 or e-mail JRL@portlandmaine.gov. Each prospective bidder 
will be required to obtain from the City each copy of the bid document. 


